
Mazatlán-Cozumel-Cancun/Riviera Maya
Covid-19 Antigen Test Policy for USA Guests

Dear Valued Travel Partner,

Complying with the USA Center for Disease Control and Prevention new
guidelines effective August 23, 2021 for all air passengers entering the
USA by air, El Cid Resorts in Mazatlan, Cozumel and Cancun/Riviera
Maya are pleased to expand our Always Committed Hygiene Program by
providing two Covid-19 antigen tests per room at no cost to our mutual
clients.

-Both tests will be conducted on-site at the El Cid Resorts by professional
and Cofepris certified laboratories.
-Results will be provided and ready for guests to present it to the airline on
their flight home fulfilling CDC format via electronic or written.
-Guests will be able to schedule their test upon check-in by contacting
Guest Service at each one of our hotels.
-Should a guest test ´Positive´, El Cid will provide pre-assigned
accommodations following our certified hygiene protocols at a very low
rate for up to 14 days quarantine period.
-Additional rapid antigen tests can be provided at a price negotiated by the
El Cid with laboratories.
-This policy is valid for stays (3-nights mínimum) till the CDC covid
test requirements are valid and /or the CDC no longer requires it.
-PCR tests will also be available on-site at a cost to guests.It will be paid
directly to the laboratories.

For El Cid Resorts safety and well-being of our guests and staff is our top
priority and making your stay with us a memorable one and as pleasant as
possible.

Thank you for your continuous and valuable partnership.

Best regards,

El Cid Resorts
Mazatlan-Cozumel-Cancun/Riviera Maya

This information was valid on the date this policy was published and is subject to change.


